RESOLUTION NO. 2020-003 A Resolution Temporarily Suspending Winter Burials

WHEREAS, the Harris Town Board has always had winter burials at the Harris Cemetery; and

WHEREAS, the Harris Town Board has experienced temporary unexpected loss of labor help with regard to digging, and prepping burial sites at the Harris Cemetery; and

WHEREAS, the Harris Board is unable to fulfill winter burials for the 2020-2021 winter; and

WHEREAS, the Harris Board unanimously voted and approved the temporary suspension of winter burials at Harris Cemetery at their January 8, 2020 Regular Board Meeting; and

THEREFORE NOW BE IT RESOLVED, the Harris Town Board has temporarily suspended winter burials effective January 9, 2020 until May 1, 2020.

7		
1 4	YES NO	OTHER
SUPERVISOR		
SUPERVISOR Hall		
SUPERVISOR DEPRINE L'ATERIOR		
SUPERVISOR () SUPERVISOR		
SUPERVISOR MARCHANISM SUPERVISOR		

Adopted this 8th day of January 2020.

Attest:

By the Town Board

Peggy Clayton, Supervisor/temp Clerk

	*		
pa [®]			